
We recommend that when possible, residents refrain from shoveling a few feet from the 

road until plows have passed or shoveling to the right of driveways if you are facing the 

street - this can help reduce the amount of snow pushed back in front of driveways. The 

graphic below offers suggestions for how to clear your driveway to minimize the amount 

of snow that the plows will push back onto it.  

 The snow hotline is activated during snow emergencies only—to contact 

Public Works Department staff outside of a snow emergency, please call 

703-771-2790 from 8:30-5:00, Monday through Friday, or email 

publicworks@leesburgva.gov. 

 During a declared snow emergency, please call 703-777-SNOW (703-777-

7669) for information on snow removal operations or to report an issue 

with a roadway. 

 Please visit www.leesburgva.gov for up to date information on closures 

and conditions. 


